
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of February 6, 2023 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
these, theme, flute, mute, 

cube, cute, tube, rude, 
long, off 

 
High Frequency Words: 

house, long, off, small 

Dear first grade families,  
 
It’s been a busy week here in first grade! We had a great time using 
our outdoor classroom, studying rocks, and doing reading centers.  
 
Next week, we have a St Leo University intern starting on Tuesday 
named Ms. Mitchell. She will assist me every Tuesday in the classroom 
for the next semester. Please welcome her to HLA! 
 
We will have our parent conferences on Thurs Feb 23rd. There is a sign 
up sheet available next to Mrs. B’s office. This meeting is to discuss your 
child’s middle of the year data, fluency, as well as any concerns that 
you may have.  
 
Please join me Saturday Feb 18th for the LifeSouth Race taking place at 
Bo Didley Plaza. Here is the link with more information: 
https://www.gainesvillesportscommission.com/events/lifesouth-race-
weekend-2/ Hope to see you all there ! 
 
   Hope you all have a wonderful week,   
     Ms. Martinez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Log- due on Fri Feb 10th   
  
Spelling- due on Fri Feb 10th  
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 
* Please remind students about classroom 
etiquette such as listening during 
instruction as well as keeping hands/feet 
to themselves.  
 
* There are several volunteer 
opportunities available. Please email me or 
message me on Remind if you are 
interested! 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 
Tues Feb 14th- Valentine’s Day Party 

Thurs Feb 16th- Parent Night 

Sat Feb 18th- LifeSouth Race  

Thurs Feb 23rd- Parent Conferences 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
 

              

	

	


